
 
Notice to Residents 

Lawn Restoration  

McKownville Storm and Water Project 

August 3rd, 2020 

 

Dear Resident,  

 

This notice is to notify you that we will be performing additional soil amendment and lawn seeding 

work in your area in the coming weeks. We understand that some of the restoration areas have not 

been established well and we apologize for any inconvenience. Please understand that this is 

primarily due to the extremely warm and dry spring and summer we have had this year.  

 

We have hired a professional hydroseeding company, Mazurowski Enterprises, to perform the 

additional work needed. They will be applying a solution this week to the soil areas we installed 

to help lower the Ph of the soil. After the completion of that process, they will be applying a 

premium hydroseeding mix to the areas still requiring grass establishment. This mix includes a 

high-quality seed mix, a soil media called ProGanics Dual which provides an abundant source of 

organic matter and soil building components to initiate growth establishment, as well as other 

fertilizers and additives to give the new seeding the best chance for success. We hope to have the 

hydroseeding process complete by August 21st.  

 

We respectfully ask that you please help us make sure this process is successful on your property 

by: 

1. Keeping weeds mowed down low prior to the application of the hydroseeding. We 

understand the weeds have been an issue in areas however please understand that this is 

again primarily a result of the weather conditions that have been present this year. Chemical 

weed killers would be counterproductive in the establishment of a lawn and weeds are 

annual in nature so they will die off in the fall.  

2. Watering the newly hydroseeded area as recommended per the attached (SEE REVERSE 

SIDE) “Care and Watering of Your New Hydroseeded Lawn” by Mazurowski Enterprises. 

This will be especially important with this application being done in August and hopefully 

Mother Nature will cooperate with giving us some cooler temperatures and rain.  

3. Follow the mowing guidelines also on the attached to mow the lawn once the grass is 3” to 

4” tall. Not mowing it will encourage more weeds to grow.  

 

We again sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience and help in 

this matter. 

 
Sincerely, 

Bast Hatfield Construction, LLC 

 

 

A.J. Lomnes 

Executive Vice President 

AJLomnes@BastHatfield.com  

mailto:AJLomnes@BastHatfield.com


�������� ����	
��
�����	
����������	��������������������� 	������!��"#

!��$�%�����&!��	
���������������&�
'�!��	
������� ���

()*+,-+./,012)3456.7*+82926484.+).+2,*4:)2;.<)12.<,2=.36+>.)12.?1,@6+<.><=2)488=6*A.482B6-84.,*=.@,3*.C*4+,@@,+6)*D

���E��F�G��H� �%

� � �
I J K L

M�
'� M���	
������� MF
$�
�� MN�O� M��
���P� Q
�����

RG'�����$	
������
���!������������	��S
	�$�	�
������
�T�
''�	��������&�E�$��������
���	��	���'����
���
	�	�$	
�����
��
S����!��'����������	������$	
!������&�R


	Care for Hydroseeding

